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I am writing in opposition to SB 210. 

 

Our mail-in voting system allows for some of the highest voter turnout in the country. 

The ability for Oregon residents to vote on a timeline that works for all individuals 

regardless of work schedule, school schedule, family schedule, or otherwise is 

something we should be celebrating, not removing.  

 

Single-day in-person voting consistently results in certain groups being largely unable 

to vote. Unless the state makes election days state holidays with all businesses 

closed, then a single day of in-person voting will disenfranchise massive numbers of 

people.  


